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Dear Senator Golden and Members of the Natural Resources Commitee 

 

The high number of Oregon´s contaminated, dying, rivers and streams has prompted 

the idea of relying on beavers to do the job of cleansing kilometers of the State water 

system. 

 

We hope that you´ll help this project prosper, keeping beavers safe from trapping and 

hunting in as many waterways as possible. 

Thank you 


